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Ref: CUB/REG/Notice/0023/20241008/01                                       Date: 8th October, 2024 

 
 

Holiday Notice 
 
 

Canadian University of Bangladesh will remain closed on 10th, 11th, 12th and 

13th October 2024 on the occasion of "Durga Puja". 

 

Circulated previous notice (Reference: CUB/REG/Notice/0022/20240925/01) 

in this regard has been cancelled. 

 

        
____________________________ 
Colonel Md Bashirul Haque (retd) 
Registrar (In Charge) 

 
 
 


